
   

 

   

 

 
 

  

 
 

The RR Weekly – January 15th – 19th  

 
Dear Robb Road Families, 
 
It was great seeing students and staff back last week after the Winter Break.  Many 
happy faces despite the wild weather.   Here are a few things to consider this week: 
 

1. Messages from your PAC 

 

¥ Next PAC Meeting is Tuesday, January 16th @ 6:30 in the Library 

¥ Hot Lunch – Thursday, January 18th – Local Pizza 

¥ SALAD BAR (Grades 1-7) 
 
Closing date is Monday, January 15th (TODAY) at midnight. We are still short 

on volunteers some dates. Please email robbroadhotlunch@gmail.com if you 

are able to help. 
 
If ordering Hot Lunch/Salad Bar is a strain on your family budget, but still like your 
child(ren) to order, please reach out to any teachers, admin or PAC. Orders will be 
placed anonymously. This is being funded through PAC donations. 
 

¥ BANNOCK SALE (Fundraiser for Grade 7 year end trip) – Tue., Jan.16th  
 
Made by our ISW, Pauline, using a special family recipe.  Please order through the 
hot lunch website. Closing date is today, Monday, January 15th at midnight. 
Please note, bannock will be served once it is ready, not necessarily at lunch time. 
 

2. Kindergarten Registration – Kindergarten registration information for 
September 2024 is posted on the School District’s website.  The online Expression 
of Interest Form will open Tuesday, January 16th at 6pm and close Friday, January 
19th at noon.  Registration is first come first served, though siblings of students 
currently enrolled at ERR will be given first priority if registered before the 19th.   
2024 K registration is for children born in 2019. 
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3. Weather – More wild weather this week – very cold to start the week and a return 
to wet and muddy to finish.   Students have 2 x 30 minute outdoor recesses daily and 
we very rarely keep them inside.  Please encourage your child to dress appropriately 
and ensure a change of clothing in the backpack or cubby/locker. 
 
4. Drop off and Pick up along Robb Ave. – Thanks for your patience along Robb 
Avenue around drop off time in the morning and pick up time in the afternoon.  There 
are lots of moving bodies and cars and driving slowly is the only way to ensure 
everyone’s safety.   If you are in a hurry during these times, please consider avoiding 
the area altogether.  Supervision begins at 8:25 in the morning and stays out until 
2:45 in the afternoon so an early drop off and/or a later pick could get you on your 
way more efficiently. 
 

5. Dates to Remember 
  
Tuesday, January 16th – Kindergarten Expression of Interest (@ 6:00 pm) 
Wednesday, January 17th – Cross Country Skiing – grade 4 
Wednesday, January 24th – Cross Country Skiing – grade 4 
Wednesday, January 24th – Grade 7 Basketball – 1st Game 
Thursday, January 25th – Grade 6 Basketball – 1st Game 
Friday, January 26th – Family Literacy Day 

Friday, February 16th – Non-instructional day (NO SCHOOL)  
Monday, February 19th – Family Day (No School)  
 
Have a great week. 
 
S. 
 
Stéphane LeBlanc 
Directeur / Principal 
École Robb Road Elementary 
 
I respectfully acknowledge that we are on the unceded traditional territory of the 

Pentlach, E’iksan, Sahtloot and Sasitla Peoples (K’omoks First Nations) and am 

thankful for the privilege of living on the land and the gift of working with their 

children. 

 


